
Join ‘Friday Family Football’ at North 
Liverpool Academy with Everton 
Football Club.
Open to all students at our school and 
their family members. All ages 
and abilities are welcome every Friday 
from 3:00pm to 4:00pm. Starts Friday 
26th February 2016.
To sign-up, please collect and return a 
Sign-up form at the School Reception 
or email: 
a.devey@northliverpoolacademy.co.uk

Rules:
1) You can bring a family member / guardian who is 
over 18 years of age.
2) You will arrive with your relative(s) dressed in 
the appropriate clothing and have returned your 
form to Mr Devey.
3) You must follow the rules of the school and the 
expectations of the Everton coaches at all times.
4) Your contact details must be correct and 
valid as Mr Devey will contact you to confirm 
your place(s) on the programme. If you are not 
contacted, it means that the programme is full.
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